
Capturing a 
“moment 
in time”

Packing and sealing the 
time capsule



• The first bag was filled with items related to 
the pandemic.  Many students had mentioned 
Covid when we discussed what to include and 
we wanted to reflect that



• Students also felt strongly that they wanted 
their ties to go into the capsule.  They are very 
proud of their house ties

• We also included a copy of our first school 
planner, the cover of which was designed by a 
student



• We put in a wide selection of work from the 
students.  These are examples of survival kits, 
designed in French lessons



• In Art, Geography and DT students worked on these wonderful 
jigsaws, focusing on a ‘sense of place’ and the location of our new 
school.  There is one for each of the tutor groups





• In Science lessons students focused on 
scientists and scientific discoveries, creating a 
magazine.  All students contributed to the final, 
beautifully presented, outcome



• We took technical advice about the best format on 
which to store videos and decided to cover all 
eventualities!  These formats contain videos showing 
PE and extra-curricular sport through the year, and 
also a superb performance by the HSL choir



• We ran a competition in History lessons asking 
students to suggest artefacts that tell the story of 
our lives in 2022.  These were the winning 
entries, each accompanied by an interpretation 
tag addressed to those who open the capsule



• We also wanted to reflect some of the other 
aspects of school life that the students are proud 
of.  The first ever school production is 
commemorated here, alongside the Christmas 
Celebration



• We represented our school’s achievement in gaining the Unicef Rights 
Respecting School Award by including the rights poster which can be seen all 
around the HSL building



• We wanted the local community to be 
represented in the capsule.  The Rev. Gary Grady 
from St. Peter’s Church in Leckhampton chose 
these items for inclusion



• We were delighted when Alex Chalk responded to our 
email inviting him to participate in the project.  He 
wrote this wonderful letter to the students of 2072 and 
included his lapel badge, worn during the British 
government’s Zoom call with President Zelensky of 
Ukraine, during the early weeks of the conflict with 
Russia



• All members of the wider school 
community took part.  This 
contribution represents our governors



• We included a copy of the first whole school photograph and shown here, a 
photograph of the staff team



• The final items were a letter from Mrs Cox explaining the 
idea behind the project and detailing what is inside, and a 
letter from Mrs Wood to the future students of the school



• On Friday 6th May we were ready to pack the capsule.  Everything was bagged 
in strong, clear plastic bags and these were sealed.  The items were then carefully 
placed inside the capsule 







The time capsule was 
packed and ready to go!
Thanks to all who have 

been involved.


